
From: Moonlight Coffeehouse
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 4:46:58 PM

My name is Pixie Adams and I'm the owner of Moonlight Coffeehouse. I'm writing today to
express my profound support for Neighborhood Power's projects and ask that their application
be approved. The community solar program has been something I am incredibly excited about
and I believe that as soon as it's possible, I will gladly be a part of it. 

My business is built around supporting my community and we've been the recipient of a
number of awards. Our hope is to continue to set the bar high with renewable energy
opportunities for our community because we see it as a vital need for the future of our
community. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I look forward to
seeing the progress Neighborhood Powers makes!

Pixie Adams, Owner

Moonlight Coffeehouse
"Creativity. Community. Coffee."
2144 SE Oak Grove Blvd
Oak Grove, OR 97267

(971) 373-4045

Email: info@moonlightcoffeehouse.com

Instagram: www.Instagram.com/moonlightcoffeehouse

Twitter: https://twitter.com/PDXMoonlight

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/moonlightcoffeehouse/

Apply to be an artist in our gallery http://www.MoonlightCoffeehouse.com/artisan

   

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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